Mickelson Anastasia

From: Patrino Beth

Sent: Monday, April 13, 2015 1:02 PM
To: Mickelson Anastasia

Subject: FW: HB 3250

From: Daniela Brod [mailto:dbrod1571@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, April 13, 2015 1:01 PM

To: Patrino Beth

Cc: Sen Burdick; Rep Williamson

Subject: HB 3250

Dear House Energy and Environment Committee Members-

| am a life-long Oregonian who has two young children and who sees climate disruption as the biggest threat to
humankind.

| am writing to request your support for a fee on carbon which returns the revenue to households. This fee needs to be
substantial and to ramp up significantly so that we meet our goals of reducing carbon emissions by 80% by 2050. Also,
revenue neutrality via a dividend will ensure that the poorest Oregonians are not hurt by rising energy costs and keep
the carbon fee politically palatable over the long term.

Thank you,
Daniela Brod

SW Portland



